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Bracy is New Member of  
The Sewerage & Water Board 

 

Marion B. Bracy, Vice President for Facility Planning and Management at Xavier 

University of Louisiana since 2006, is the newest member of The Sewerage & Water Board of 

New Orleans.  He is fulfilling the unexpired term of Karen Henley-Raymond who resigned from 

the Board last month. His appointment runs through October 17, 2018. 

Bracy, who has been at Xavier since 1998, represents Council District D on the S&WB. He 

was appointed to the Board by Mayor Mitchell J. Landrieu and approved by the City Council. 

 He is currently managing Xavier’s $200 million-plus major construction, reconstruction 

and renovation of buildings destroyed by Katrina and other construction related to Xavier’s 

facility growth and development.  

He began his career in the field of Property Management in 1984 at Dillard University after

graduating from Dillard with a Bachelor of Arts Degree in Business Administration that same 

year.  He is a 2007 graduate of the Association of Physical Plant Administrators (APPA) 

Leadership Academy and has completed curriculum of the APPA Institute for Facilities 

Management. 

Bracy belongs to and has served in leadership roles in numerous local, state, regional and 

national groups dedicated to facility planning and management and is a featured speaker at 

seminars, conferences and meetings. 
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